A.S.B. Bulletin 10/23/17 —Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

This Friday is our first ever Stagg Color Run for Cancer. Friday is a minimum day with a rally for cancer
after school from 12:30-1:15 and the cancer color run beginning afterwards at 1:30 out on the grassfields
by the tennis courts. Doors for the rally will open at 12:15. In the color run, all proceeds will be donated
to cancer research. Donations will be accepted on the site. Please wear clothes you don’t mind getting
paint powder on.

Monday October 30th is our first ever Stagg Trunk or Treat from 5-7pm in the Rose Marie parking lot.
Stagg will be inviting all of our feeder schools to come and trick or treat out of our club cars to provide
them with a safe and fun experience here at Stagg High School. If you'd like to come out and watch the
festivities, please join. Remember, we will be representing our school to students as young as 5 years
old so act appropriately if present.

The PLUS program is holding a Halloween themed CarnEvil on Halloween after school. See them for
details.

PLUS is celebrating Unity Day today. You'll notice this by students wearing orange and come join PLUS
in the quad for lunch time activities!

Winter Sports Try-Out:

If interested in trying out for winter sports: Boys and Girls Basketball, Boys and Girls Soccer, or Wrestling;
contact the coaches to get a player packet form. Also, you will need to bring in a Sports Physical when
turning in your paperwork to the Athletic Director to receive a Try-Out Card. Here are the dates your
sport will need to turn it in:

Wednesday Oct. 25th: Boys Basketball from 3:00p-5:00p, Girls Basketball from 5:00p-7:00p

Thursday Oct. 25th: Boys and Girls Soccer from 3:00p-7:00p

Friday Oct. 26: Wrestling from 2:30p-4:00p

For more info, see Coach Nguyen in the AD office located next to the pool.

Girls Tennis would like to congratulate Stephanie Matsumoto and Jasmin Luz for winning first place at the
SJAA doubles tournament last Friday. In addition, congratulations to the Girl’'s Tennis team on their 2nd
straight SJAA championship.

Girls basketball will have conditioning this Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 3:00-4:00 by the tennis
courts. Contact coach Markley if you have any questions.



PSAT testing is on Wednesday, Oct. 25. Wednesday and Thursday will both be block days. Wednesday
will be a 2, 4& 6 block and Thursday you will be 1,3 & 5 block. All 11th graders who have signed up will
be testing in L-3. 10th grade rosters and testing locations will be posted at the end of the day on Tuesday.
Please arrive in a timely manner and talk to your World History teachers for more information.

The Homework Center is open. Homework Center is in the library every Monday/Wednesday/Thursday
from 2:30-4. You must be working or you will be asked to leave.

Seniors, if you need your senior portraits taken still, come to the library at lunch during open hours and
get the information from Coach Berg regarding Flashbacks. This information will also be available in the
main office. In addition, if you’'ve made any orders through Herff-Jones, all orders will be delivered to
Coach Berg, who will then get them distributed during 4th period as he gets them. If you do not get yours
and you see orders being delivered, come see him in K1 or in the library at lunch on Mondays,
Wednesdays, and Thursdays.

BSU Meetings will be held on Monday's at lunch in Room R20 in Mr. Estrada's class.

Any Juniors who received permission slips for the National Hispanic College Fair at UOP please return
them to the Career Center ASAP to reserve your spot!

For SAT’s - Oct 5th is the deadline date to sign up for the Nov 4th test.
For ACT’s - Nov 3rd is the deadline date to sign up for the Dec 9th test.
Fee Waivers are available, please see the Career Center if you need help registering.

Seniors Cash for College night is coming up Thursday October 26™in the Stagg library from 5pm-7pm.
Please bring your parents!...A workshop all about Financial Aid .

Any students signed up for the ASVAB please report to the Library Tuesday October 24th at 7:30am
Reminder CSU Stanislaus will be on Campus Tuesday October 24th in the Library at 11:30pm

LULAC field trip at Delta COllege on Friday October 27th please come to the Career Center to make sure
your name is on the list to attend!

PSAT's will be on Wednesday October 25th All 10th graders will be tested and Juniors who signed up will
report immediately to L3! Please come to the Career center to double check your on the list!

Here are the home athletic events for this week:

Monday 10/23

Volleyball vs Edison @ 4:00p/5:00p/6:00p: Senior Night
Water Polo vs. Edison HS @ 3:30p/4:30p: Senior Night

Thursday 10/26
Freshmen Football vs. Edison @ 6:00p

Friday 10/27
JV/Varsity Football vs. Edison @ 5:00p/7:00p; Teacher Appreciation/Senior Night

Today we celebrate the letter R in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Respect with this quote from the Dalai
Lama:

“When you practice gratefulness, there is a sense of respect towards others.”

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!”



